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FS ITALIANE, EXPRESSION OF INTEREST ON ALITALIA 

DOSSIER 

 

 Non-binding Expression of Interest at this stage 
 
 

Rome, 12 October 2018  
 
 
FS Italiane has submitted this afternoon an Expression of Interest (EoI) on Alitalia. 
 
The EoI, required to evaluate the company’s dossier, is not binding for FS at this stage. 

 


